
Update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 30 April to 4 June 2023. 

  

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the reporting period was 188 into the site which 

represented only 54% of the permitted number over that period so well below the 

recent average of over 90% 

• The weekly average was 38 loads with the highest number of permitted loads in any one 

week of 57 into the site well below the permitted 70 

 

The reduced number of loads over the last reporting period was down to  several construction sites 

operating on a reduced basis during May which had multiple bank holidays but we understand this 

has returned to normal now and should be able to report near maximum allowable HGV numbers 

next month. 

 

To date the site has imported 129,285 m3 of the permitted 140,000 m3 under the current planning 

permission and still on track for completion within the current planning permission timeframe. 

 

Since the last meeting we have had several emails about dust and noise management especially in 

this period of prolonged dry weather and the site operations team have been reminded of the site 

management protocols in place around dust and noise management and the public highway. 

 


